
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Look at the unfamiliar. 

Take a different path. 

Get a fresh viewpoint. 

See the unexpected. 

Learn how to look. 

Smell the earth. 

Listen to the voice of nature. 

Make artistic observations. 
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Fishing in the pond at the ESC. 

What will we do? 

The first session is a “get 

to know” the center and 

orientation for the ESC. 

Students will be 

introduced to the content 

area for the year. 

What to wear? 

All students are required 

to wear socks, sturdy 

shoes with a closed toe, 

long pant or jeans, a 

Lakehill T-shirt, and 

appropriate outerwear. 

Hats are welcomed when 

we are outside. 

What are the rules? 

Students will follow 

Lakehill rules at this 

satellite campus. 

Additionally, students will 

learn that soft voices, slow 

movements, and respect 

for wildlife and plant life 

will preserve the flow of 

nature! 

Bug Alert! 

YES—there are bugs at the 

ESC! Outdoor activities will 

begin immediately but trail 

hiking is delayed until Oct. 

Parents are encouraged to 

spray their children with 

bug repellant and apply 

sunscreen at home.  

A list of allergies is kept on 

file at the ESC and each 

teacher will bring neces-

sary EpiPens and medica-

tions for those students 

needing them. These will 

be checked out from the 

main office for the day. 

Alice and Erle Nye Family Environmental Science Center 

Any questions? 

Please contact Daniel Bracken 

at 214-826-2931 or 

dbracken@lakehillprep.org.  
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